
Movie & Pizza Night 
September 29, 2023 

                            
Shiloh’s Family Ministries will be hosting a pizza and 

movie night on Sunday, September 29 from 6:30 – 

9:00.  We will be showing a family-friendly movie 

“Matilda”. Please feel free to bring bean bag chairs, 

camp chairs, sleeping bags or pillows – anything 

that would be comfortable to sit on. Please 

encourage your children to bring their friends along. 

We look forward to seeing you at this fun family 

event. 
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